
Dear Family and Friends,

We hope your 2014 has been filled with good times. We’ve been 
keeping busy with the usual assortment of projects.

Linda celebrated 35 years with Disney; she is so grateful for the 
wonderful Disney family that has surrounded her throughout all 
those years!  She spent much of 2014 wrestling with the new 
show control system for Tree of Life and trying not to swear too 
much when describing it. She has now moved on to an update 
of Tower of Terror and her language is deteriorating once again.

Alcorn McBride has kept Steve busy with an exciting year of 
growth. He’s blessed with a great staff including many new 
employees.

Dani is a writer for Emmi Solutions in Chicago. She spends her 
days interviewing doctors about medical procedures and writing 
screenplays to explain them to patients.  We are so proud of 
her!  It’s great to that she is so passionate about her work, and 
making a substantive contribution to our world.

Steve spent a couple of months in Evanston with Dani during 
the summer, and Linda came up for a long weekend, too. Steve 
and Dani continue to teach online writing classes.

In the fall Steve & Linda spent a few days in London and then a 
rocky week at sea crossing the Atlantic to New York (those little 
white pills are magic!)

For Thanksgiving we met Dani in San Francisco before driving 
to LA for Thanksgiving with Linda’s Mom and cousin Adele.

Have a healthy and happy 2015!

Warmest Regards,

Steve, Linda and Dani

Linda’s 35 Year Statue

Alcorn McBride Painting Night

Tower of London

Thanksgiving Muir Woods


